Athletics Committee Meeting
March 8, 2011
Present:  Dr. Cynthia Burkhead, Mrs. Christa Raney, Dr. Amanda Hofacker, Ms. Jana Morrison, Mr. David Shields, Mr. Mark Linder, Dr. Steve Smith, Mr. Luke Mosteller, Mr. Todd Vardaman
Absent:  Dr. Sue Wilson, Dr. Pat Roden, Mr. Ben Baker, Mr. Samuel Thigpen, Ms. Natalie Roberson
Mrs. Raney asked for approval on the minutes for the January 20, 2011 and February 17, 2011 meetings.  There were no corrections or additions.  Dr. Burkhead moved to approve the minutes and Mr. Shields seconded the motion.  The minutes were accepted as read.
Mr. Linder updated the Athletics Committee on the following:
· The Executive Council approved the proposed title changes for staff members.
· Jeff Hodges - Assistant Athletic Director for Communications
· J. D. Byars  - Assistant to Athletic Director for Media Broadcasting and Corporate Relations
· Facility Updates
· Expand weight room in Self Fieldhouse, moving locker room into racquet ball court.  An academic access center for student athletes, used academically, will be built above the new locker room.  All funds to build the weight room, locker room, and academic access center will be privately funded.  No university money will be used.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The UNA tennis courts should be resurfaced by April 1, 2011.
· The women’s soccer team’s locker room, which is in the design phase, should be completed by August 1, 2011.
· Moving umpire changing/locker room to the baseball facilities at the Mike D. Lane field.  The sound system at Mike D. Lane field is being upgraded.  
· The UNA softball field is currently built on a flood plain.  A drainage system is being bided upon to move water away from the facility.  The sound system at the softball field needs to be upgraded.
· On Saturday, March 26, 2011, the athletics department will host an appreciation lunch for corporate sponsors.  On June 1, 2011, the department will launch a renewal process for corporate sponsors.  
· The UNA Sportsman Club will host a Celebrity Golf Tournament on May 1 -2, 2011.  
· The committee discussed how to student athletes could meet the qualifications to become an instate resident.  
· On April 6, 2011, the San Diego Famous Chicken will perform at the UNA baseball game.  
· The SGA will stage a protest to the possibility of a move to Division I in the GUC on Monday, March 14, 2011.
Mr. Vardaman and the Athletics Committee discussed the ISSG.  Mr. Vardaman will see if there is a way for the Athletics Committee to view the ISSG on the NCAA website.  The committee would be able to view the ISSG, at their convenience, and specific questions or concerns can be answered at the Athletics Committee meetings. The ISSG is due June 1, 2011.  
Ms. Morrison updated the committee on the Athletic Interest Survey.  A total of 408 student responded to the survey.  The survey demonstrated that the university is accommodating the interest of students on campus.
The next meeting will be Tuesday, March 22, 2011.  Dr. Burkhead motioned that the meeting be adjourned, and Dr. Hofacker seconded the motion.














